
RETNS Board of Management Meeting – 10th January 2022 

 

Covid-19 Response 

The Board continues to review the school’s Covid-19 measures.  Public Health continues to 
advise that the most important action to prevent the introduction and spread of COVID-19 
is ensuring no-one with new onset symptoms attends school.   

The circumstances of members of the school community can obviously change very quickly 
and we ask that all absences are explained on Aladdin Connect to help the school in 
responding to Covid-19 cases.   

 

Outdoor Development Project - Phase 2 

The canopies for outside the classrooms at the left side of the school have been ordered and 
it is expected that installation will take place in Quarter 1, 2022.   

 

Roof Repair 

In late December there was a leak in a section of the flat roof above the elevator shaft in the school. 
The leak has been temporarily repaired and the school are seeking quotations for a longer-term 
solution that will replace the section of roof covering.  

 
Charities Governance Training 
Members of the Board will be attending training on the Charities Governance Code in early 
2022. The training will consist of six modules and is provided by the Department of 
Education’s Financial Support Services Unit.   

 

 

 

 

 

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality are not 
included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on Monday 7th February 2022.    


